## RECEIVED

David Corliss Assistant City Manager City Hall Lawrence, KS 66044

FEB 0 9 2006

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

David,

Per our conversation on Friday, 3 February 2006, please accept this letter as our formal request for the formation of a benefit district for the development of Stoneridge Drive between 6<sup>th</sup> Street and Overland Drive. We would also request that the City agree to fund immediately their share of the road which fronts the City property on the west side of the Drive.

It is our understanding that a formal request for funding from the City will be made at the City Commission meeting on Tuesday, 14 February 2006.

Thank you for your assistance,

Dennis Snodgrass

Oregon Trail Subdivision

(785) 865-8526